Notice of Preliminary

ON-DEMAND VIRTUAL
PUBLIC MEETING
Bridgton

To discuss the replacement of Cornshop Bridge (#0318) over Stevens
Brook, located 0.20 of a mile west of Main Street.

Access to this and all other Virtual Public Meetings
are available at http://mainedot.qov/vpi
This meeting gives the opportunity for public comment.

MaineDOT will have an on-demand presentation available that will act as our Preliminary
Public Meeting. This meeting will give information about the proposed project, including
presentations and other pertinent information to help the public understand the project.
These on-demand meetings allow for increased engagement and convenient viewing at
any time. The meeting also provides the ability for online comments and questions that
will be answered by MaineDOT staff.

The Department is conducting the public meeting to inform the public and invite public
comments. We are particularly interested in learning local views, discovering local
resources, and identifying local concerns and issues. Anyone with interest is asked to
view the presentation at the above website.

MaineDOT invites and encourages you to review the meeting and share your thoughts
on this project from November 16, 2022 until December 2, 2022. While the official
comment period closes on that date, the meeting will still be available for viewing
beyond that date at our Project Library page lecated at this site.
https://www.maine.gov/mdot/vpi/library/.

Accommodations will be made for persons with disabilities.

Questions, comments, or inquiries can be made directly through the on-demand
meeting or can be directed to the Project Manager listed below.

“Julie Brask Project Manager,
Maine Department of Transportation,
24 Child Street, 16 State House Station,
Au?usta, Maine 04333-0016.
Telephone: (207) 592-0944.
Email: Julie.Brask@maine.gov

Work Identification Number 026236.00




